
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  New Liquor License 

 

DATE:  November 3, 2017 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The City received a request for a Brewer Taproom License from Tilion Brewing Company 

LLC, who will be opening at 432 Mill Street West in the near future.  The Background 

investigation is underway and they will still have to pay any license fees required. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I would request a motion and approval to issue a Brewer Taproom license for Tilion Brewing 

Company LLC, contingent upon a background investigation not finding a reason for 

disqualification and that all other administrative requirements are meet. 


